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GENERAL DIRECTIONS. To calculate the amount per pay period, divide your total pledged gift amount by the number of pay periods. 

There are 27 pay periods in the 2021 calendar year. Pledges by payroll deduction do not automatically renew to the next year's campaign. To 

pledge by credit card or host a special fundraising event, please contact Margaret Wenzel at mwenzel@staugustine.edu. If you have any questions about 

your 2021 pledge, please contact Margaret Wenzel at mwenzel@staugustine.edu or St. Augustine College’s Office of Human Resources.  

 

                               

 
                      

 

 

Dear Fellow St. Augustine College Employees, 

Every day, I am in awe of your demonstration of giving.  

Over the past year, I have witnessed how each of you is propelled and fueled by our students’ drive and determination 
to succeed. Thank you for your powerful and overwhelming support of our new education model, our students, and 
our college.    

It would be an understatement to say that this year has been challenging for everyone, especially our students.  
Despite the challenges, together, we have proven that St. Augustine College employees rise to the occasion. We are a 
stronger, better community than we were a year ago. You have much to be proud of and celebrate.  

As we wrap up and look back at 2020, I ask that you reflect on your accomplishments. I also ask that you again 
pledge your commitment to our wonderful learning community with a gift to our Annual Holiday Employee 
Campaign. St. Augustine College employees have successfully raised funds for our college year after year 
through the Holiday Employee Campaign. The Annual Holiday Employee Campaign supports critical student 
scholarships, faculty development activities, and general operations. The campaign ensures that despite the 
challenges that still may lie ahead, our college can continue to fulfill its mission in 2021.  

Our goal with the 2020 Holiday Employee Giving Campaign is to reach 100% participation from our faculty and staff. 
Please consider contributing to the campaign with a gift that is personally meaningful to you. Generosity takes many 
forms, and the majority of our employees choose to give a gift through the convenience of payroll deduction.  
 
It’s easy to participate. Just fill out this gift pledge form and return it to me electronically at 
mwenzel@staugustine.edu at the Office of Institutional Advancement. We’ll take care of the rest. Starting in 
January, your giving will begin.  
 
With a grateful heart, and on behalf of our students, Board, and wonderful colleagues, I want to thank you for your 
commitment and for helping us build a stronger, better St. Augustine College Community. Keep up the great work! 
You’re making a difference every day.  
 
Margaret Wenzel 
Director of Institutional Advancement  
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  EMPLOYEE PAYROLL DEDUCTION PLEDGE CARD 

 

 

 

 
         FIRST NAME______________________ LAST NAME ________________________________ 

 

          WORK EMAIL ___________________________  EMPLOYEE ID (If known)_______________ 

 
 

Gift Designation: (Please mark an “X” in the space next to your choice): 

 

___ I do not wish to designate my gift to a specific fund at St. Augustine College.  
(If you choose not to make a designated gift, your gift will automatically go to 
support the college’s general scholarship fund.) 
 

___I wish to designate my gift to the following specific funds: 
                  (Please mark an “X” in the space next to your choice): 
 

__ Student Scholarship Fund 

__ Faculty Professional Development Fund 

__ General Operations 

__ 40th Anniversary Campaign  
 

            EASY PAYROLL DEDUCTION INSTRUCTIONS: 

Please Deduct  $  ________ per pay period from my paycheck 

For a total of ____ Pay Periods between January 1, 2021 and December 31, 2021.  

My Total 2021 Pledged Annual Gift Is $___________. 
 

Pledge Example: There are 27 biweekly pay periods in the 2021 calendar year. If you pledge  
to give $20.00 per pay period, your total after-tax gift will be $ 540.00 in 2021. You may also 
choose to designate a specific fund for your gift by checking one of the boxes above.  

 

                                        Thank you for giving! 

St. Augustine College is a non-profit organization under IRS Section 501(c)(3), EIN # 36-3108821. 

Your gift is 100% tax deductible. 
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